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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 12th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
This week got off to a great start with Topaz Class visiting Sherborne Old Castle on Monday to enrich their learning. A 
great time was enjoyed by all, with fine weather and well-behaved children and just one impact was some lovely 
writing outcomes which were achieved back in the classroom. 
 
On Tuesday we held our annual School Development evening for staff, Governors, Parents and children. It was great 
to meet together as a community who share a vision and commitment to All Saints School. This year the theme was 
everyone’s wellbeing from developing spirituality and developing resilience, along with good mental health to 
achieving physical health through active and healthy lifestyles. There were lots of challenges and interactive 
activities throughout the evening as we worked in teams to reflect on and develop practice to achieve benefits for all 
our children at All Saints. Thank you to those who contributed but especially the children who value making a 
positive contribution to the work of the school. It was lovely when I was teaching Sapphire Class this week when 
Sophia led an active brain break when we realised we had been sedentary for too long! Please see photos of our 
evening on our website. 
 
On Thursday our children took part in the Sherborne Area Tag Rugby Tournament at Sherborne Primary School. They 
played really well and made Miss Scott extremely proud. 
 
Letters Home this include: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 15th October 
 
A few reminders: 
 
KS1 Football Festival: Next week we look forward to Y1&2 Football Festival on Tuesday, a football match on 
Wednesday and our Harvest Cafe after school on Friday, before we depart for the half term holiday! Where has the 
time gone? 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations: The flu vaccinations are taking place on Monday 29th October. Many thanks to those of you 
who have already returned the consent forms. Those that are still outstanding need to be returned by Thursday 18th 
October otherwise your child will be excluded from the vaccinations and you will have to make your own 
arrangements with your GP.  
 
Harvest Café: We are looking for helpers for our Harvestfest Café on Friday 19th October. Please speak with either 
Emma Osment or the school office if you are available to join in the fun. 

Enjoy the weekend, 

All Saints 
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